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14th November 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

We are introducing stay and play sessions in both the ladybirds and caterpillar rooms.  Which will hopefully run one 

each half term.  This will be on different days each time to allow for parents to attend.  This is an ideal time for you 

to experience how your child learns through play and to spend some time with them in this environment. 

 

The first session will be on Wednesday 6th December at 9.15-10.15am and 2.00-3.00pm.  We will also be making 

Christmas decorations for the classroom. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

 

K Waitt 

 


